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Friday 12th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You have done an amazing job of supporting your children with their home learning. Thank you for your 
perseverance, resilience and support. This is a challenging time for all of us and we recognise the significant 
pressure times like these put on us all. 
 
We encourage all families to do what they can to take a break from their screens this half term- getting 
outside, reading books and enjoying time as a family. We have put some family activities into the google 
classroom- including some PE challenges!  
 
On Monday 22nd of February the government will be announcing their plans for a return to school. It is 
anticipated that classes will return to school, in some form on the 8th of March. We are awaiting guidance 
about what this will look like. 
 
Whilst we await our return, we expect all children to continue to login to their google classroom on Monday 
22nd of February and continue learning as they have been. Unless you are already in school, or have been 
contacted about a place at school, then please do not come into school until we have received the necessary 
guidance from the government. 
 
We look forward to your return, 
 
Mrs Blewett  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary Advantage - Schools Achieving More Together 

 

 


	St Matthias Church of England Primary School
	Primary Advantage - Schools Achieving More Together

